
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

    

  

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

MARBLEHEAD MUNICIPAL LIGHT COMMISSION 

Tuesday, March 15, 2016 

80 Commercial Street, Marblehead, MA 

Minutes 

Present for the meeting were: Chairman Hull, Commissioners Kowalik and Tumulty, 

General Manager Hadden, Finance Manager Dugan, Finance Assistant Barrett 

Chairman Hull opened the meeting at 4:00 P.M. 

Dana Weeder of Winter Street Architects gave an update on the building renovation.   

He expects to have a better idea on the bidding timeline within a week or two.  

Adjourn: 

Chairman Hull requested a motion to adjourn. 

Vote #2016-9 

It was moved by Commissioner Tumulty and seconded by Commissioner Kowalik to 

adjourn at 5:45. Unanimous 




